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                                      14th October 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
We are please to inform you that we have booked for our children to visit the Newark Pal-
ace Theatre on Wednesday 7th December to see their pantomime.  This really is a fantastic 
experience for the children.  The pantomime this year is “Cinderella” and I’m sure the 
children will love it, just as they have in previous years. 
 
The ticket and coach cost are at a special discount and our school is purchasing and ice-
cream treat for all children to enjoy during the show. Thank you to the FOKE team who 
are donating £1000 to help keep costs down. 
 
The cost of this wonderful experience is £13.50 and payment is to be made through the 
School Gate way by 4th November 2022. 
 
The show is due to start at 1.30pm so we will leave school at 12.00pm and return at ap-
proximately 5.00 / 5.30pm.  Children will have dinner before we leave. 
 
Final numbers and payment is required by the theatre by 4th November.  We cannot guar-
antee that we will be able to purchase additional tickets after this date. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Kind Regards. 
 
 
Mr Callaghan Wetton 
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